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      28th January, 2005

Dr. D. Kumar

Deputy Secretary

Medical Council of India 

Aiwan-E-Galib Marg, Kotla Road,

Opp. Mata Sundari College (for Women)

New Delhi – 110 002

Subject :   Complaint of Smt. Shabnam Praveen against Dr. J.C. Mohan and others of G.B. Pant Hospital 

Ref. No. :  MCI-211(2)(10)/1998-Ethical/9769 dated 14.10.2004


The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Smt. Shabnam Praveen against Dr. J.C. Mohan and others of G.B. Pant Hospital.  It is observed that since the complaint pertains to an incident, which is more than six years old, it will not be appropriate to examine the same. The ground situation would have changed significantly over the years.  

It is requested that the Medical Council of India may not refer matters, which are not recent in origin, as it is not practically feasible to investigate such matter.
(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Secretary

